
Read Write Inc. 

After half term the children will be in 

new phonic groups, if you would like to 

know more about the group your child 

is in please speak to Miss Thornton. 

m     a     s     d     t     i     n     p  

g   o   c   k  u   b  f   e   l    h    r    j 

v   w   x   z 

Miss Hazelton’s group – ch sh th ng nk 

Mrs Holme’s group – ay ee igh oo ow ar                                 

or air ir ou oy  

 

What have we been learning in Early Years this 

week?  

10th – 14th February 2020 

We hope you enjoy half term with your children, please feel free to send any pictures to 

eyfs@perryhallmat.co.uk. 

Next week… 

RWI  Mathematics  Provision  
After half term the children will be in 

new RWI groups. If you would like to 

know more about your child’s group please 

see Miss Thornton.  
Please practise – sh, ch, th, ng, nk, qu 

ow, ar, or, air, ir, ou, oy  

After half term in Mathematics 

we will be consolidating our 

number recognition to 15 and will 

be learning numbers to 20. Within 

this we will explore doubling, half, 

addition, subtraction and more. 

We will also be learning about 2D 

and 3D shapes.     

After half term our topic is Plants and 

Life Cycles. Our provision will be 

based around this and we will use 

quality texts to enhance learning.  

 

Any model making materials are 

always greatly appreciated.  

If anyone has any spare pants or uniform they are able to donate to Reception this would be greatly appreciated. 

Mathematics 

In Maths this week we have been 

learning about capacity. We have 

used porridge to fill and empty 

different sized bowls. We have 

been using language such as full, 

half full, empty, nearly empty and 

nearly full. The children were able 

to order different capacities 

during independent learning.    

Thank you to all those parents who joined us for our Stay and Play session. So many of you came and 

it was lovely to speak to you all. We hope you are pleased with your child’s progress and enjoyed 

looking through their Learning Journeys. The children have had a wonderful start to the year and 

are becoming confident, independent learners and we couldn’t be more proud. Next half term we will 

host a Literacy themed Stay and Play. More information will follow. 


